
UBC E association of university and .college employees 

Irene McIntyre 
Geology 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Irene: 

July 23, 1981 

Please be advised that the following people have been 
elected to serve on the Job Evaluation Committee. This election was held 
at the general membership meeting, July 16th, 1981. 

Gary Sawchuk Computing Centre 228-6141 
Elizabeth Brock Woodward Library 228-2882 
Irene McIntyre Geology (ALREADY ELECTED - therefore shouldn't have had your name on 

the Agenda) 
Catheri ne Martell - Catherine works in the Biomedical Branch Library at V.G.H. 

873-5441 local 3418, 3419 

Please contact these people when you schedule your committee 
meetings. Thank you. 

cc: Gary Sawchuk 
Elizabeth Brock 
Catherine Martell 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE Local I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


